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19/12/2024  14:49:322024/5383/P OBJ Amir Dahari I object to this planning application. Camden council should lead and develop the area using only low-rise 

buildings as planned, and not a private developer. Tall towers in Gospel Oak will ruin the landscape, create 

light pollution at night, block natural light at day, and can destroy the community fabric.
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